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Two weeks ago I sent a Cashier's Check via USPS. I was in a hurry to get to the 

airport so I (foolishly) put three stamps on an envelope, addressed it to go to RI and 

dropped it in the slot inside at the WiIsonville Post Office. To this day the envelope 

has not arrived. As a result I had to cancel the Cashier's check and have a new one 

issued. Now I have to wait 30 days for the funds from the original Cashier's check to 

be replaced in my account.  USPS is not reliable and leaves our elections 

susceptible. Mail-In voting is not secure.  

Don Powers 

Concerned Citizen. 


